
Coatesville Area School District 

Notice of Final Budget Adoption and Notice of Special Meeting 

 

Notice is given that the Proposed Final General Fund Budget of Coatesville Area School District 

for the 2020-2021 fiscal year in its most recent form is available for public inspection on the 

District’s website at www.casdschools.org or by emailing openrecords@casdschools.org to 

request a copy. The Proposed Budget will be presented for adoption as a Final Budget at a 

School Board meeting to be held in the Auditorium (or as a Virtual Meeting online, depending 

on the status of the COVID-19 situation) of the Coatesville Area Senior High School, 1445 East 

Lincoln Highway, Coatesville, Pennsylvania, at 6 p.m. on June 9, 2020. The budget may be 

amended before or after final adoption. This will be a special meeting held for consideration of 

the Final Budget and any other business raised at the meeting. 
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